[bookmark: _GoBack]From: ANDREW MOULDING [mailto:andrew.moulding2008@btinternet.com] 
Subject: Report as requested by the Town Mayor

Fairly quiet report for the last month as I was on holiday until 30th August.
 
Since then I attended the following as Chairman of EDDC
1. Opening of new all-weather pitch at Ottery St Mary
1. Sedgemoor District Council Civic Service
1. Presentation given by recipients of grants from the “Adventure Trust for Girls” in Exmouth
1. “Back to the floor day” given by the Planning Team at EDDC
1. “Bat walk” promoted by the EDDC Countryside Service at Seaton Wetlands
1. Opening of the Frances Hatch exhibition at the Thelma Hulbert gallery
Regards
 
Andrew Moulding
 

